
 
General Meeting Minutes 

July 12, 2023 

6-7 p.m.  

Zoom 

 

• Meeting was called to order at 6:03 p.m. and was presided over by Katie Davidson and 

meeting minutes were recorded by Celeste Dimichina 

 

• Those in attendance  

• Katie Davidson - Second Vice President 

• Kate Fernald - Treasurer 

• Celeste Dimichina - Secretary  

• Jackie Lane 

• Terri Niles 

• Leah Perkel 

• Marsha Manning 

• Barbara Baker  

• Sara de la Fuenta 

• Jenny (new member)  

 

• Approval of agenda and meeting minutes:  

• A motion to approve the meeting agenda was made my Kate Fernald and 

seconded by Marsha Manning - the motion was carried unanimously   

• A motion to approve the May 10, 2023 meeting minutes was made by Katie 

Davidson, and seconded by Kate Fernald - the motion was carried unanimously   

 

• Presidents Report  - N/A (Della was not in attendance) 

 

• Treasurer’s Report - Kate Fernald reviewed the treasurers information with the group  

• New charges were presented, two for Zoom in the amount of $17.03 x 2, and one 

for the password protection program.   

• We currently have a total of 32 paid members 

• It was determined that CCDW is a 503C3   

 

• Old Business -  



• The group discussed where CCDW can look to host in-person member meetings. 

Katie shared that she will connect with the local libraries. Jackie Lane offered to 

be a guest speaker, reviewing the comprehensive plan, and Leah mentioned an 

upcoming meeting with the County Council, on July 25, the topic is housing.  

 

• New Business 

 

• Bylaw Update Review (Wendy was not in attendance) Katie mentioned the newly 

updated bylaws will go out in Sept, for members to review.  

• New member Jenny shared that she is part of the League of Women Voters, and 

mentioned they meet the second Saturday of each month.  

 

• No new announcements or anything for the good of the order 

 

• Adjourn at 6:57 p.m.  

 


